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Members of the OPSB,

 
Ohio should be dedicated to diversifying our energy sources, and solar energy is the best step
forward. Solar energy is clean and renewable and protects our environment. It also will benefit our
economy by investing in schools, businesses, and infrastructure. Please move to bring more solar
projects to Ohio.
 

Sincerely,
Nancy Emnett

74 Hadley Rd
Clarksville, OH 45113
United States
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